
 

Royal Society of Chemistry  
Kent Section Trust 

‘A Walk in the Bluebell Woods’ 

Saturday 21
st
 April 2018  

Meet outside Shelley’s tea room (2 The Square, Chilham, CT4 
8BY) at 1000 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spring is such a beautiful time of year in Kent and what better way to celebrate its arrival 
than by taking a walk through the bluebell woods with friends and colleagues from Kent 
Local Section of the Royal Society of Chemistry. The walk will start in Chilham and will 
cover a distance of 7-10 km at a leisurely pace, starting in King’s Wood. Full details of the 
walk will be avaialable in March but it is expected to take 2-3 hours, finishing back at 
Chilham where members can find ample opportunities for lunch or just go their own way 

No special equipment is needed but the terrain can be soggy and there is always a slight 

chance of rain, so waterproof walking boots/wellies and a raincoat may come handy. 

There are 25 places available on a first come first serve basis. There is no charge for this 

event but please contact Robert Goldmann via email RobertGoldmann@earlscliffe.co.uk 

or send this form to him to Earlscliffe, 29 Shorncliffe Road, Folkestone, CT20 2NB. 
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Name:    

Address:    
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